
                   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear President, 
Dear Secretary, 
 

 
We would like to bring to your knowledge 
that, encouraged by the signs of enthusiasm 
shown by those who have already 
participated in previous editions, this year we 
will also carry out the ROTARIAN TOUR 
"HIDDEN MASTERPIECES" to discover the 
Marches, which will take place from 25 to 30 
May 2020. 
This initiative, part of the Service that our 
Club plans every year in order to contribute 
to "END POLIO NOW", tends to introduce 
Rotarians and their guests to the 
architectural, artistic, pictorial, naturalistic 
and gastronomic beauties of the Marche 

Region which, perhaps less known among others, it encompasses almost all the most salient aspects 
of the whole of Italy. In fact, it has been called "Italy in a Region" and this year has been awarded 
the recognition of "Top Regions - Best in Travel 2020" by the international agency Lonely Planet.  
The initiative is not for profit and the resulting contingencies will be devolved this year primarily to 
the Rotary Foundation-Polioplus program. 
 
In the Rotarian spirit that unites us, we kindly ask you to let all members of your club know about 
this initiative, so that all interested parties can send us their membership and booking. 
 
The tour will begin concretely in the afternoon of May 25 (Monday) and will end on the morning of 
May 30 (Saturday). 
Includes the stay in Ancona in a double room with breakfast in Hotel ****, the meals indicated in 
the program, drinks included, from the evening of May 25 to the morning 30, including the Rotarian 
gala evening on the 28th, guided tours in private coach with Rotarian escorts, interpreters and 
guides. 
The participation fee is € 990.00. 
Anyone wishing to use a single room will have to pay a supplement of € 200.00. 
We are confident that the variety and importance of the places and works of art that we will have 
the pleasure of visiting will leave pleasant and unforgettable memories for our guests. 
 
The maximum number of participants is expected in 50 people, while we must reserve the possibility 
of canceling the program if we do not reach registrations for at least 30 people. 
 
Attached you will find the detailed program. 
If something is not clear to you, it is at your disposal for all the necessary explanations: 
• Giovanni Venturi (Rotary Club Ancona-Conero) +39 3939672739 (gventuri1@hotmail.it) 
Reservations can be made through the registration form and under the terms therein contained, 
sending a down payment of 400 euros per person by 22 March 2020.  
The remaining amount will have to be paid by 26 April 2020.  
 
We are making the utmost to organise a memorable Tour for our guests. 
See you soon, then. With friendliest Rotary wishes. 
 
Ancona, February 13th 2020 
 
        Rotary Club Ancona-Conero 
         The President 
                   Roberto Antonicelli 
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